
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     October 14, 2019    
 
To:     Priests   
 
From:    Monsignor James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of 

Priests  
 
Re:     Kellogg School of Management at Northwestern University to  
    Host Faith and Leadership Week

           
 
Many leaders of faith-based institutions recognize the need to complement 
seminary and religious studies training with skills for organizational 
leadership.  The Faith and Leadership Week, scheduled for June 15-18, 2020 
on the Chicago Campus of Northwestern, gives participants an opportunity to 
learn leadership principles and management theory. 
 
The four-day program will feature Northwestern professors and focus on topics 
such as decision making, engaging volunteers, team building, persuasion and 
influence. 
 
Tuition is $1,500 and includes meals.  Accommodations are responsibility of 
the participant.  Scholarships of up the 50% are available for those who are 
currently working for nonprofit organizations. Applications are online. 
 
If interested, please visit https://www.kellogg.northwestern.edu/executive-
education/individual-programs/nonprofit-programs/np-faith.aspx or call 847-
491-3415. 
 
Ongoing formation funding is available for these opportunities. 
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